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NIGHTLY CLOSURES OF ENTRANCE AND EXIT RAMPS IN BEDFORD  
THURSDAY AND FRIDAY 

Various nightly closures occurring on March 30th and 31st  
 
WHO: North Tarrant Express Construction  
 
WHAT: Nightly closures of entrance and exit ramps by Bedford Rd; Various lane closures on 
westbound NTE TEXpress Lanes between Norwood and Forest Ridge.  
 
WHEN: Thursday, 9p.m. to 5 a.m.; Friday, 9 p.m. to 4 a.m.  
 
WHERE: Westbound SH-121/183 between Norwood and Forest Ridge  
 
 

THURSDAY 9pm-5am: Various lanes on WB SH-121/183 between Norwood and 
Forest Ridge will be closed, including exit ramp to and entrance ramp from Bedford 
Road.  

 
FRIDAY 9pm-4am: The following three entrance ramps to the westbound SH 121/183 
NTE TEXpress Lanes will be closed:   

 The entrance ramp from the westbound SH-183 general highway lanes. 
 The entrance ramp from southbound SH-121. 
 The entrance ramp from Industrial Blvd.  

 
 

# # # 
 
ABOUT THE NORTH TARRANT EXPRESS 

The $2.1 billion North Tarrant Express project, which began in 2010 and was completed in October 2015, 
included the reconstruction of expanded frontage lanes and main lanes, as well as the addition of bypass 

lanes and TEXpress managed lanes along IH 820 and SH 121/183 between 35W in Fort Worth and 
Industrial Boulevard (FM 156) in Euless.  This expansive reconstruction project is successfully alleviating 

traffic congestion along one of the busiest highway corridors in the North Texas and the state, with as 

many as 200,000 cars traveling the stretch daily. 
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